
Washington Trust provides $250,000 financing for the Rhode
Island Dental Association
September 10, 2009 - Rhode Island

Washington Trust's commercial & industrial lending group recently provided $250,000 in financing to
the Rhode Island Dental Association (RIDA) to renovate an office condo unit for RIDA's new
headquarters, on Centerville Rd.
RIDA is a professional organization of Rhode Island dentists dedicated to the service of the public
and advancement of the profession through education, advocacy, and member services.
Washington Trust is the endorsed financial institution of the RIDA for its members.
"Washington Trust is pleased to finance the new headquarters for the Rhode Island Dental
Association," said John Warren, Washington Trust chairman and CEO.
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